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Molina Healthcare Provider Newsletter, First Quarter 2025 
(Medicaid, Marketplace, Medicare) 

The 2025 Molina Healthcare NCQA provider newsletter's first quarter edition has been posted. Molina 
Healthcare of Washington publishes quarterly newsletters for providers in the Molina Provider network for 
Medicaid, Medicare, and Marketplace. The newsletter communicates medical management policies and 
procedures to support providers in their delivery of quality healthcare services to Molina members. This edition 
contains important updates and reminders. Article titles are listed below.  

• Evaluating Molina’s quality performance
• The Consumer Assessment of Healthcare Providers and Systems (CAHPS®)
• IMPORTANT: Changes in NCQA Credentialing requirements
• Update provider data accuracy and validation
• 2025 Molina Model of Care provider training
• Clinical Policy
• Provider Manual updates
• Claims submission

Please visit the Molina Healthcare website for the First Quarter Provider Newsletter located under the 
Communications tab.  
Medicaid - https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/wa/medicaid/comm/newsletters.aspx   

 Marketplace - https://www.molinamarketplace.com/marketplace/wa/en-us/Providers/Communications/Provider-
Newsletter 

  Medicare - https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/common/medicare/washingtoncomm.aspx

If you have questions, contact your local Molina Healthcare Provider Services representative at: 

(855) 322-4082.

Thank you, 

Molina Healthcare of Washington 


